Petition on Change.org Addressed to The Corporation of the City of London

Year-round barrier free access to sidewalks in London is a basic right. Many Londoners face obstacles as they travel in the city. I am asking that London City Council make it a high priority and focus on ensuring we can access sidewalks every day of the year, especially during the snowy months.

Those with disabilities, pedestrians with small children...anyone who uses a sidewalk should not be prevented from traveling in an active society. We rely on public transportation yet can't access it after a snowfall.

During the summer months, sidewalks are closed with no notice or improper signage, again, a barrier to easy access.

Please lobby your Councillor! Thank you for your support.

#heldhostageathome